

THOMAS D. BUSSING MAYOR

January 15, 2002

Dr. Stephen Anderson 9202 SW 41st Lane Gainesville, FL 32608

Dear Dr. Anderson:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, January 14, 2002 City Commission Meeting you were appointed to serve as a member of the Public Recreation Board. Your term of office is effective immediately and will expire June 1, 2002.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the Public Recreation Board.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Connie Williams at 334-5067.

Sincerely,

Thomas D. Bussing

Mayor

TDB:dlh

XC: Staff Liaison Connie Williams - Box 24 Chair Jack Hughes